
 
 

20285 S. Western Ave., #100 
Torrance, CA 90501 

 (310) 371-7222 
sbccog@southbaycities.org 

 
September 13, 2018 
 
 
Dolores Roybal-Saltarelli 
Director, Shared Mobility, and Implementation 
Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority  
One Gateway Plaza MS 99-19-6 
Los Angeles, CA 90016 
 
Dear Ms. Roybal-Saltarelli, 
 
The South Bay Cities Council of Governments (SBCCOG) seeks authority to extend the term of the 
LACMTA Agreement #FA.VANPOOL1 Amendment #1 for the remainder of this fiscal year, ending on June 
30, 2019. Provisions for this extension are included in the Agreement Under #3 "TERM OF AGREEMENT".   
The SBCCOG is not requesting an increase in funding for this extension. 
 
Over the last year, the SBCCOG has been successful in cost effectively conducting outreach to local 
employers educating them on the benefits and subsidy for vanpooling.  With this extension, the SBCCOG 
will be able to continue this important work for the next year. 
 
Thank you for your support of vanpool outreach in the South Bay and I look forward to continuing our 
partnership. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jacki Bacharach 
Executive Director 
South Bay Cities Council of Governments 
 
 


